
Construction Projects Update

Parking Lot 
Representatives with KCIA continue to work alongside the teams at Hollis Miller and HL Huber 
as we move towards groundbreaking in the next few weeks. Additional soil testing has been 
ordered to ensure the parking lot foundation meets all specifications. More information will come 
when the groundbreaking date has been set. 

Library Remodel 
As a result of the generous donation by Northpoint Foundation, contractors have started 
renovating a common area on the main floor of KCIA. We will go from one single space to four 
classrooms. Ultimately, this will help with the fifth-grade transition, which the middle school team 
will support. This project will be complete by the first of August and ready for teacher and 
student use.  

Office Space Remodel 
The renovation of the art room, which will result in two additional office spaces, has also 
commenced.  We want to reassure you that this project was intentionally included in the budget 
as presented during the April regular board meeting. It will be completed by the first of August 
and ready for staff use.  
 


